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  HOMEWORK REMINDERS 
Independent study is an integral part of learning in order for students to achieve the best possible 
outcomes. Not only is it important for students to get used to working at home so that they are 
able to prepare for the study skills necessary for their exams, but also it is a key skill required to 
cope with professional demands in many careers and industries.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Due to A/B week timetables, Humanities and VTC homework is will be given at different times 
during the week. 
 
In order to support this, KS3 homework will be linked to the key learning objectives in 
students’ Knowledge Organisers so parents and carers have a clear overview of what is being 
practised. The additional resources section will have activities to further practise the knowledge 
required. Other important links include Reading Plus for the reading home learning and Sparx 
Maths for Maths practice.  
 
Please look at Study Support Information for further information and valuable resources to 
support your child at home.  
 

 
 


